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Dear Parents,


Welcome to the 2016 – 2017 school year! 


We know that students enter third grade excited and ready to learn.  We are looking forward to a great school year as well.  Our goal is to teach students to reach their fullest academic and social potential.  We will also strive to motivate them to tap into their leadership abilities.  In addition to rigorous learning we will also spend the first weeks working on routines, expectations, goal setting and character building.


Going forward, please check your classroom website for updated information such as: schedules, policies, Remind 101, contact information, and parent conference scheduling.


Third grade is an important, benchmark year.  Our working relationship will be the key lever in insuring your child’s success.  We look forward to partnering with you this school year.





Mrs. T. Chan, M.Ed. (Room 219)


Ms. C. Jenkins, M.Ed. (Room 220) 


Mrs. H. Chan, NBCT, M.Ed. (Room 221)
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Contact Information





          Mrs. T. Chan		               Ms. C. Jenkins		                   Mrs. H. Chan


  mrstchan.weebly.com                     the220roar.weebly.com                mschansls.weebly.com


       � HYPERLINK "mailto:tcchan@cps.edu" ��tcchan@cps.edu�                            � HYPERLINK "mailto:crowens@cps.edu" ��crowens@cps.edu�                         � HYPERLINK "mailto:hchan@cps.edu" ��hchan@cps.edu�




















Sept 19


Bears Day





Sept 10


Back to School Picnic





Sept. 21


Open House





Sept. 30


Leader of the Month Lunch





For your


Calendar





The 7 Habits of Leader in Me





1) Be proactive – “You’re in charge”   


               


2) Begin with the end in mind – “Have a plan”





3) Put first things first – “Work first, then play”





4) Think win-win – “Everyone can win”





5) Seek first to understand, then to be understood – “Listen before you talk”





6) Synergize – “Together is better”





7) Sharpen the saw – “Balance feels best”











Dismissal


Students will be dismissed at the southeast exit door. Children who are not picked up at dismissal time will await you in the main office hallway.


Early Dismissals


A written note is required the morning of an early dismissal, as we will not have an opportunity to check our emails until the end of the day. We will send students to the office at the time specified in the note. The office will not disrupt classroom instruction for early dismissals.


Yoga


This year we are happy to present weekly yoga sessions to assist third graders in relaxing, calming, and refocusing.


Anti-Bullying Day


Wednesday’s are anti-bullying, socio-emotional learning days. Students may be out-of-uniform if they wear purple shirts.


Afternoon Snacks


Please send healthy snacks daily (i.e. Sunchips, Cheez-It crackers, Triscuits, pre-cut fresh fruit or vegetable, Skinny Pop, Fruit Roll Up).


Nut & Candy Free School


South Loop Elementary School is a gum, candy, and nut free school. Please do not send any of these items to school with your child.


We have students with severe nut allergies. In order to ensure the safety of all of our children, please follow the South Loop Way and adhere to this school-wide policy.


Homework


Homework packets will be distributed every Friday afternoon. Packets are due the following Friday.


Grading Scale


  A = 90% - 100%


B = 89% - 80%


C = 79% - 70%


D = 69% - 60%


   F = 59% - Below

















Review the habits with your child and use "The Leader in Me" language at home. Common language between home and school will help your child internalize the habits and lead them toward their achievements and goals. Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.leaderinme.org" ��www.leaderinme.org� for more information.
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